
Why did the teacher wear 

sunglasses inside? 
 

Because the pupils were 

so bright! 
  

Why was the math sad? 

 

It had so many 

problems! 
  

Why did the boy eat his 

homework? 

 

Because his teacher said 

it was a piece of cake. 
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08/03/24 

Dear Parent / Carers 

 

       
 

Comic Relief 

Like many schools, we will be raising money for comic relief this year and we have several events on this 

day so we can have fun raising money. We will be inviting children to come to school on Friday in “Funny 

Mufti” (however that is interpreted!). We want to see silly hair and outrageous clothes (wear them back 

to front, inside out or go bright and bold!). We are asking for a donation to the charity of 50p or more per 

child. The link for payment through parent pay is below. 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14328 

 

Biscuits for sale! Ed’s Red Nosey biscuits will also be available on this day at an additional cost of 50p, 

made by Sue, our cook. Please ensure your child brings 50p on the day if they would like an Ed’d Nosey 

biscuit. Only 1 biscuit per child. 

 

 

 

Comic relief in class: 

 

          

On Friday we will be supporting comic relief by encouraging our 

children to share jokes with each other. Please support your child to 

practise telling their favourite jokes at home so they are confident 

and ready to share them with their class. The funniest jokes will be 

selected and each class will make their own page for our whole 

school joke book. We can’t wait to read all the children’s jokes, here 

are a few from the teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Meek 

Headteacher 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14328

